City Executive Board response to the recommendations of the Scrutiny Committee on the Refresh of Carbon Management Plan: 2017/18 to 2021/22 

Provided by the Board Member for A Clean Green Oxford
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	1. That consideration is given to releasing revenue from the transformation budget and prudential borrowing in order to fund carbon reduction schemes, subject to robust business cases.

	Y
	

	2. That guidance and best practice in relation to carbon reduction measures are taken into account during the Local Plan review and influence future planning conditions on new developments.

	Y
	








